
 

 

 
No. 467/2022 

 
28th November 2022 
 

 

Dear Colleagues 
 
POST OFFICE: PAY DISPUTE 2021/22 & 2022/23 – NOTICE SERVED FOR 

STRIKE ACTION (CROWNS/ADMIN) & ACTION SHORT OF A STRIKE (SUPPLY 
CHAIN) 
 

Branches are advised the Postal Executive has today authorised strike action and 
action short of a strike for our Post Office members.  The two-week legal 

notification has been served on Post Office today as follows: 

Crowns & Admin - Strike Action 

 48 hours’ strike action commencing at or after 06.00 on Monday 12th 
December 2022 and before 20.00 on Tuesday 13th December 2022. 

 
Supply Chain - Action Short of a Strike 

 Overtime and Scheduled Attendance ban for two weeks from Midnight on 

Monday 12th December until 23.59 on Saturday 24th December 

The Union remains available for negotiations, either directly with Post Office or via 
Acas.  Hopefully Post Office will agree to meaningful negotiations, which is 

evidently required to resolve this dispute.     

It should be noted that the action described above has been discussed with our 
full-time IR Reps who fully support the strategy.  

Further developments will be reported. 

Yours sincerely 

Andy Furey 
Acting Deputy General Secretary (Postal) 


